
Milo 
Hydroelectric Project

Certificate No. 168
This certificate is effective December 18, 2019 for 
the Milo Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 5647), 

located on the Sebec River in Maine, in recognition 
of its compliance with the certification criteria of the 

Low Impact Hydropower Certification Program as 
administered by the Low Impact Hydropower 

Institute.

This certificate will expire on December 17, 2024.

Certifying environmentally Low Impact hydropower 
facilities nationwide on behalf of green energy 

consumers.

Low Impact Hydropower Institute
329 Massachusetts Ave, Ste 6

Lexington, MA 02420
www.lowimpacthydro.org

Shawn Seaman
Chair, Governing Board

Nick Niiro
Secretary, Governing Board


